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Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you for your interest in our school. I am delighted to share information about our school 

and about Waldorf Education. We offer a Pre-K through Grade 8 program and are one of nearly 

1,200 Waldorf schools worldwide whose teaching is based on the educational philosophy of 

Rudolf Steiner. 

 

 The Waldorf approach to education has been proving itself for over 80 years and is reflected by 

the success of its students. The developmentally based curriculum offers a unique and rare 

environment for a student to grow and develop into the type of young adult every parent wants, 

one who is intellectually curious, vibrant, happy, and well adjusted. 

We encourage prospective families to join us on one of the many events held throughout the 

school year where you can learn about Waldorf Education, see examples of student work, and 

speak with our faculty and administrators.  You can also explore our website for a wealth of 

information about school life, programs, and the curriculum. 

We understand the importance of finding the best school for your child. Come discover why 

the Waldorf School is what you always hoped a school would be. Contact the Admissions 

Office at 410-367-6808, ext. 203 to make an appointment.  I look forward to meeting you 

soon! 

With warmest regards, 

 

Cory Jackson 

Admissions Director 

 

 

The Waldorf School of Baltimore educates and inspires children to think, feel, 
and act with depth, imagination, and purpose. Waldorf Education is based on 

the insights of Philosopher and Educator, Rudolf Steiner. 

 


